Communications Policy
No board member should be sending out communications (flyers, emails, etc) to groups of people without the approval of both the secretary (or communications chair) and the president of the unit. This policy ensures that information being delivered is: 1) Correct and complete and; 2) adheres to the unit's by-laws. 

